
 
 

 

Press Release 
 

Seskehkó:wa/September 6, 2013 

For Immediate Release 

The schedule for the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre’s Expansion and 
Renovation project has been modified.  Tendering is currently planned for 
October 2013. The construction start date is currently planned for December, 
2013.  Construction completion is planned for July 2016. Precise date for tender 
release will be published in the coming weeks. 

 

The change in schedule is necessary to complete preparation of the tender 
documents. The modifications do not affect the improvements to service nor the 
functional program. 

 

For further information, please contact; 

Robert Deom, Eng. 

Project Manager 

Kateri Memorial Hospital Center Expansion and Renovation 

office: (450) 638-3930, ext:269 

robert.deom@rrsss16.gouv.qc.ca 

 


